From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 25, 2017 2:09:53 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:49 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kim Sorensen

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

With the already high prices of hydro crippling the Ontario population to the point of bankruptcy,
mortgage default, hunger and lack of funds for families to do extra curricular activities. The Wynne
government is taking everything from our communities. Our small business will close, employment will
be lost and the burden on our system will be even greater. Stop the bleeding and allow fellow family
and friends to not have to choose between eating or paying their hydro bill. Keep small businesses and
employment alive!!!

-- Attachment --
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